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Works began onsite on the 27th of July after scheduling and approval of 
risk/method statements of proposed remedial works.
The facades were cleaned by use of intermittent nebulous sprays to gently 
remove heavy deposits of pollution caused by the busy Camden High Street over 
a number of years.
On removing these stains it became apparent that there was a substantial 
amount of repairs needed than expected on the initial inspection.

The areas of stone which were defective were cut back to a sound surface, 
where required reinforced using a non-ferrous metal and reformed to match 
original line and detail using a lime based stone mix in situ.

There were various areas of brickwork that required removing and reinstating 
and repointing.



Below is a timeline of works showing critical dates for tasks


